
 
 

   
 

'Staff and Governors are committed to keeping children safe'.  
 

 Head Teacher:  Mr R Birtwhistle 
Village Primary School 

Windsor Road 
Thornaby 

Stockton-on-Tees 
TS17 8PW 

 
Tel: 01642 676768 

 
                   Email: Enquiries@thevillageprimary.org.uk 

Website: www.thevillageprimary.org.uk 
Twitter @thornabyvillage 

 
 

 

 
  

Wednesday 23rd March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be holding an Easter egg decorating competition.  If your child would like to enter they must 
bring their egg into school before Wednesday 6th April.  The theme is “your favourite book!”.  Entries 
will be judged and winners announced by our Friends of the Village, on Thursday 7th April. 
 
There will be a prize for every entry! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
R Birtwhistle. 
Head Teacher. 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

